
 

Chinese New Year 2022 

 

Our school celebrated Chinese New Year on 31 January 2022. Prior to the celebration, mandarin 

oranges were distributed by School Leaders to the school staff. On actual day of celebration, 

students were able to immerse themselves in the festive mood with their traditional Chinese 

costumes. Many of female teachers also came to school in their cheongsam too. The 

celebration started with the various classroom activities such as colouring of zodiac and making 

origami. Thereafter, it was followed by a virtual concert in class. The day ended with Mrs Ko, 

our Principal, also delivered the Chinese New Year well wishes to all students and teachers.  


